
From:   David Wolter   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   May 04, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0057-EX-ML-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Tony,

We've contacted the FAA to coordinate the 5.15 to 5.25 GHz frequencies. We were advised by the FAA
Office in Austin to submit the FAA studies for the two fixed locations. The FAA studies have been
submitted pending the determination.

The following are the FAA Study Numbers:

1. Location LAT: 30-28-46.8; LON: 97-46-49.3 (FAA Study #2016-ASW-3983-OE)
2. Location LAT:30-23-28.1; LON:97-45-05.8 (FAA Study #2016-ASW-3984-OE)

We will let you know as soon as we receive the determination of No Hazard from the FAA.   

Thank you,
Angie Alvaran
Lead Compliance Analyst
Desk: 972-470-7475
3300 E. Renner Road, Richardson, TX 75082


